MFA State Secretary Snezana Jankovic meets Deputy Foreign Minister of the Russian Federation, Alekse!
Wednesday, 12 February 2014.
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State Secretary at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia, Dr. Snezana
Jankovic, talked today with the Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation,

Aleksey Meshkov.

Satisfaction was expressed with the traditionally good and friendly relations between the
Republic of Serbia and the Russian Federation.

Positions were exchanged on current issues concerning bilateral cooperation, and possibilities
for its further enhancement.

The Russian side was informed about the plans for the Republic of Serbia's OSCE
Chairmanship in 2015. Good and continued cooperation between the two Ministries of Foreign
Affairs was noted by both sides.




